
 

Wow, what a wonderful year it has been full of fun, laughs and learning. It has been so lovely 
watching these children grow in independence and confidence. At the start of the year, we were 
very small and most of us still had our baby teeth! In term 1, we were very lucky to have a visit from 
the Easter Bunny and participate in the Year 6 and Year 1 bunny run!  

 

In term 2, we were very lucky to have Miss Payton Langtree in Year 1 for a week. We also 
danced the night away at the Annual Bush Dance. In term 3, we learnt all about different 
animals and we were able to write all by ourselves. We had been working so hard so Miss 
Richardson decided to reward us with a tea party and a football match. Miss Richardson is 
still recovering from Louis’ tackle.  

Term 4, we are big kids now! Some of us are missing our two front 
teeth! Term 4 has been our busiest term yet. We started the term with 
Rock Pop. Year 1 & 2 smashed their Rock Pop performance and won best 
costume and choreography. In term 4, we also had Book Fair dress up 
and our big Nativity performance. This year has been an amazing year 
and Miss Richardson is so proud of her class.  


